Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission Notice of Public Hearing
Notice is hereby given that a public meeting of the Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission will be held September 17, 2009 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  
The location of the meeting will be the United States House of Representatives Committee on House Administration hearing room, 1310 Longworth House Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20515.

The meeting will include announcements, statements from Commissioners, and a discussion of the scope of work, work plan, and timeline of the Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission.
